
 January 13, 2023 

 Dear Dr. Deininger, Dr. Mahoney, Dr. Wills, and Board of Education members, 

 We  are  writing  to  ask  for  permission  to  go  on  a  7-day  trip  with  Club  9  to  Toronto, 

 Canada.  We  hope  to  leave  around  the  first  week  of  June  and  stay  in  hotels  over  the  course  of 

 the  trip.  While  we  are  in  Toronto,  we  will  have  a  tour  guide  who  was  an  exchange  student  at 

 OHS  and  is  willing  to  show  us  around  the  city.  Some  of  the  places  that  we  are  thinking  about 

 visiting  include  the  Toronto  Zoo,  Niagara  Falls,  the  Aquarium  of  Canada,  the  Hockey  Hall  of 

 Fame,  and  the  Royal  Ontario  Museum.  As  you  can  see,  we  are  in  the  very  early  stages  of  trip 

 planning.  We  will  give  additional  details  later  on,  but  need  permission  to  go  before  we  begin 

 the  long  process  of  getting  passports.  We  are  really  excited  about  this  trip  because  none  of  us, 

 except  Mrs.  Starkey,  have  ever  been  out  of  the  country,  and  because  our  friend  group  has  been 

 talking  about  going  to  Canada  for  a  long  time.  For  this  trip,  we  are  asking  for  the  use  of  a  van, 

 one  tank  of  gas,  and  Mrs.  Greenwood’s  notary  services  to  create  documents  allowing  Mrs. 

 Starkey to take us out of the country. 

 Thank you for considering our request.   If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. 

 Starkey. 

 Sincerely, 

 Logan Sarver, Phoenix McCaslin, Joshua Batt, Gabriel Williams, Mychal Bowker 
 and Mrs. Starkey 


